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As we continue to monitor the H1N1 Inluenza (Swine Flu) this fall, we wanted to make sure

that you had easy access to several useful government websites on the topic. 

The United States Department of Health (DOH) has established a call center to answer questions concerning seasonal and

H1N1 influenza vaccination requirements.

https://www.nysenate.gov/issues/health
https://www.nysenate.gov/committees/health


The call center number is (800) 808-1987. Callers are directed to press #1 if they are from the public and have questions

related to H1N1 or press #2 if they are health care providers with questions related to seasonal influenza and H1N1

vaccination requirements.

Here is a link to the New York State Department of Health's page on H1N1:

http://www.health.state.ny.us/diseases/communicable/influenza/h1n1/

Here is a link to the New York City Department of Health and Human Hygiene's H1N1

resource page:

http://www.nyc.gov/html/doh/html/cd/cd-h1n1flu.shtml

The National Conference of State Legislators has helpfully created a webpage with links to

all state health program pages that address H1N1. 

http://www.ncsl.org/default.aspx?tabid=18061#What

Here is a link to the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention page on H1N1:

http://www.cdc.gov/h1n1flu/


